
January 12, 2012 

 

RE: Your Academic Standing: Disqualified-Readmitted (0.00 – 0.49 GPA) 

 
As of January 7, 2012, your records at California State University, Fresno, indicate that your grades have placed you in 

disqualified-readmitted academic standing. You have been allowed to continue for the spring 2012 semester under the three 
conditions listed below.  

 

1. Enroll in the Academic Success Class 
 

You are required to enroll in the one-unit academic success course (University 20T) which is designed to help you improve 

your academic performance. Click on the University 20T link, log in to your “My Fresno State”, and add the course by using 

the course number listed below. If you have any questions please send an email to 

probation_disqualification@mail.fresnostate.edu with your question, name and ID number.  

 

University 20T – Course Number: 36858 
 

 

2. Meet regularly with an advisor in SupportNet. 
 

You need to meet with a SupportNet Advisor regularly throughout the semester, beginning with the initial appointment 

before the fourth week of the semester. SupportNet will work with you in a one-on-one environment and provide study 

strategies and campus resources to assist you.  Please contact SupportNet, located on the Collections Level of the Henry 

Madden Library, at 559-278-8370. 

 

***If you do not meet the above two conditions you will not be able to register for fall 2012 classes until June 2012*** 

 

 

3. Fulfill Your Readmission Contract 

 
You must complete the following during the spring 2012 semester in order to be eligible to return to California State 

University, Fresno, for the fall 2012 semester: 

 

 Enroll in no more than 13 units during the spring 2012 semester. 

 Obtain a minimum 2.00 term GPA for the spring 2012 semester.  

 Enroll in and successfully complete the academic success course (University 20) 

 Meet regularly with a SupportNet Advisor 

 

If you have questions, please send an email to probation_disqualification@mail.fresnostate.edu.   

 

I hope your semester is a positive and productive one and that you will continue on the road toward academic success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Dennis L. Nef 

Associate Vice President and Dean of Undergraduate Studies 

California State University, Fresno 
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